Notice of cippe 2020 postponed

Distinguished exhibitors and visitors,

Due to the effects of the novel coronavirus infection in various parts of China and
even around the world, all provinces and cities of the whole country have launched a
major public health emergency level response mechanism, and in accordance to the
notice issued by the Beijing municipal government on epidemic prevention and
control. In order to ensure the health and safety, and the business effectiveness for
all exhibition participants, As organizer of cippe, we have to decide as following:

The 20th China international petroleum and petrochemical technology and
equipment exhibition (cippe2020) will be postponed, originally scheduled from March
26" to 28, 2020 at the New China International Exhibition Center in Beijing.

We are paying close attention to the epidemic situation and keeping close
communication with relevant departments. Once the new dates of cippe 2020 is
confirmed, we will inform you as soon as possible and fully assist you in the follow-up
arrangement.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused, and greatly appreciated for
you continued support and trust towards cippe. If you have any other questions,
please feel free to contact us.

We wish you and your family a healthy and happy life.

cippe organizing committee

Date: 10" February, 2020



